
Attention Lions of District 4-L2! 
Put It on Your Calendar Now! 
The 83rd 4-L2 Convention: Saturday, May 15 
Doubletree by Hilton - 888 Montebello Blvd., Rosemead 

YES! An in-person event at one of our beloved sites 
owned by San Gabriel Taiwanese Club's Lion Frank! 

Of course, there will still be some restrictions. 
• To limit the need for a hotel stay & long-distance travel, 
the event will be for one day within the district's boundaries. 
• Your convention committee is working out details with the 
hotel for appropriate safety measures, including sealed 
disposable utensil packages & properly protected servers for 
meals (breakfast and lunch) as well as socially distanced 
seating.  
• More details will be forthcoming via messaging & at the 
April 10 District meeting.

Things to Do in the Meantime 
• Get vaccinated as soon as possible. 
• While waiting for that opportunity, continue to follow 
safety measures including masking, social distancing & 
avoiding large gatherings. 
• Watch for more announcements about the event.

Envisioning Ourselves Under the Rainbow 
Dolly Parton said it:  “The way I see it, if 
you want the rainbow, you gotta put up 
with the rain.” 

We've been deluged with the rain of Covid 
for over a year, so let's joyfully envision 
ourselves under a rainbow as we gather in 
person as Lions! 

Convention Committee:  Chair PCC Roger Powell,  Lion Cindy Lara, Lion Micky Mclean, PDG Chris Ohrmund, PDG Manny Sanchez


